WEST TRAVERSE TOWNSHIP
REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
NOVEMBER 11, 2020



Chairperson Mooradian called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

Roll Call:	Baiardi, Varner, Uutinen, Mooradian, Moore, Wallin, Repasky.

Visitors:	David White, Sue Matsko.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all.

Approve Agenda:     Uutinen made a motion to approve the agenda as presented.  Varner
seconded the motion.
Vote:     All yes.

Public Comments:     None.

Approve Minutes:     Wallin made a motion to approve the minutes of the October 14, 2020 meeting as presented with the following changes:
Page 1 – In the discussion regarding Case 2020-3, add "of a primary structure" on the 6th line from the bottom.
Page 2 – In the motion for Case 2020-4, change as to of in the 6th line from the top.
Page 3 – Change the adjourn time to 8:26.
Page 3 - Remove a before screening in the 2nd line from the bottom of the motion for Case 2020-3.
Moore seconded the motion.
Vote:     All yes.

OLD BUSINESS

Continue Review of Draft/Proposed Zoning Forms and Applications:     Denise Cline, Township Planner, provided drafts of zoning applications and forms.  In an attempt to make the applications easier to understand and to provide all the information needed for an applicant, separate applications have been presented for Rezoning, Site Plan Review, Zoning Board of Appeals, "Signs, Accessory Buildings, Home Occupations and Change of Use", Special Land Use and PUDs.  All of these proposed applications were reviewed and changes were suggested.  
There was discussion about wanting to bring back the residential zoning permits to the Township instead of having the County processing them.
Wallin made a motion that the Planning Commission makes a recommendation to the Township Board that the Township takes back the Residential zoning and issuing of permits to the Township, in order to better manage the permits.  Uutinen seconded the motion.     Vote:     All yes.
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The changes that were discussed for the draft applications will be relayed back to Denise Cline and brought back to the next meeting in December.  

Zoning Administrator's Report:     David White presented his written report.  

Township Board Representative:     Baiardi thanked everyone for coming out to vote.

Correspondence – MTA Education:     There are educational pods online that members of the Planning Commission are participating in.

Planning Commissioner Comments:     None.  

Public Comments:     None.

Adjourn:     Wallin made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Varner seconded the motion.
Vote:     All yes.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:09 p.m.
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be December 9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.


Submitted by:


Dawson Moore, Secretary




Transcribed by:
Susan Matsko
Township Secretary
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